
 
 

 

Preston-Carling public 
realm study affects you 

 

When: Wednesday, 
September 4, 2013 
7:30-9:30 p.m.  
Where: 118 A 
Preston Street  
(Preston Street BIA 
Offices)  
   
The City of Ottawa is holding 
consultations on public realm 
(streets, parks & open spaces) and 
mobility issues (moving around by 
foot, bicycle, car and transit) in the 
Preston-Carling District.  
 
The Civic Hospital Neighbourhood 
Association (CHNA) has been asked 

to provide input, with Peter Eady & 
Kathy Kennedy serving as the 
Association’s residents’ focus group 
members on the public realm 
portion. Peter & Kathy are inviting 
interested residents to participate in 
a residents-only consultations 
session to discuss the study and 
provide comments on issues related 
to the Preston-Carling district that 
are of primary interest to CHNA 
residents. Peter & Kathy will 
consolidate all comments into a 
CHNA response which they will be 
submitting to the City in mid-
September. The response will also 
be posted on CHNA’s website. 
Please consider attending the 
meeting on September 4th

 

Have your say!!!! 

 
Civic Hospital  
Neighbourhood Association  


